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December 9, 2022 
 
 
 
Dr. Thomas Ramage, President 
Parkland College 
2400 West Bradley Ave. 
Champaign, IL 61821 
 
 
Dear President Ramage:  
 
This letter is provided to extend your current Recognition through June 30, 2023. Once the 
Recognition process is completed, your Final Recognition Report will go to a subsequent ICCB 
Board Meeting.  Once approved, your college will be issued a five-year certificate. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Allison Decker, Senior Director for 
Academic Affairs and Student Success at allison.decker@illinois.gov (217-558-4163). 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Brian Durham, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 
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